
Extract from Hansard 
[ASSEMBLY - Wednesday, 19 March 2003] 

 p5628c-5629a 
Mr Larry Graham; Mr Alan Carpenter 

 [1] 

SCHOOLS, FACILITIES FOR STUDENTS WITH INTELLECTUAL DISABILITIES, NORTH WEST 

1036. Mr L. Graham to the Minister for Education and Training 

I refer to the recent announcement that nearly 200 students with intellectual disabilities will benefit from more 
than $1.5million in State Government funding this financial year to upgrade their educational facilities, and I ask 
- 

(a) how much of the proposed $1.5million is to be spent on upgrading facilities for students with 
intellectual disabilities in the North West of the State; 

(b) in which towns and communities will the funds be spent; 
(c) who will be responsible for administering the funds; and 
(d) when will the programs commence operation in each town referred to above? 

Mr A.J. CARPENTER replied: 

(a)-(d)  None of the schools, at which upgrading work is to be undertaken, is located in the North West 
of the State. 

 


